
Committee Secretary 

Economics and Governance Committee 

Parliament House 

George Street BRISBANE QLD 4000 

Email: egc@parliament.gld.gov.au 

2nd July 2021 

Kathryn Pettett 

 

 

Dear Committee Secretary 

RE: The Public Health and Other Legislation (Further Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment 
Bill 2021 

Consider this a formal submission for the above bill to be discussed and disclosed to the public so we 

may have a right to use our constitutional democratic principles that require our government to 

make these new policies transparent and under scrutiny for public debate. 

Also, I would like it noted that I disagree that the bill was not referred to the Health Committee but 
to the Economics and Governance Committee on the 16th June 2021, considering that this bill 

consists of imposing restrictions on the free movements of citizens, mandates on mask wearing, 

social distancing rules, border closures, area lockdowns and quarantine mandates, all in appearance 

of protecting the public health of all citizens of Queensland. 

Sincerely 

Kathryn Pettett 
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